Julie Thompson

From:

Jenny Dean <campaigns@good.do>

Sent:

Thursday, 3 November 2016 9:26 PM

To:

fam

Subject:

Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

I am writing to register my objection to pokier machines being placed in suburbs where people are most vulnerable.

It is clearly wrong of the government to give licences to businesses that prey on people who can least afford to lose money. This creates pressures that leads to crime, domestic violence and suicide. The cost to the community and the health system far out weigh any benefit from revenue.

For these reasons I find it unethical to allow machines in pubs and clubs and am of the opinion that you should undo the damage that the Labor party began and withdraw the licenses. Yours sincerely, Jenny Dean

This email was sent by Jenny Dean via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Jenny provided an email address (deanjen@platform.net.au) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Jenny Dean at deanjen@platform.net.au.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html